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Due to some issues that have come up this past race, we have instituited a new rule during
events:

Any and all disputes regarding vehicle types, racing, or results needs to be brought to the
attention of the track coordinator before the presentation of the awards.  All decisions are final.

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us. Mahalo.
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